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Thank you, Mr. Chair, 

 

 I would like to thank you for giving me the floor to 

convey Jordan’s comments regarding the ILC 

recommendations. Jordan would like to emphasize 

the importance of adoption of a convention on 

protection of persons in the event of disasters. This 

could represent a major contribution to the 

development and codification of international law. 

 

Therefore, Jordan supports the recommendation of 

the ILC to convene an international conference of 

plenipotentiaries based on the draft articles. 

 

We stand ready to work with everyone in an inclusive 

and transparent manner towards ensuring meaningful 

progress in this regard.  

 

I thank you.  
 


